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 Cremona 4- H Club is hosting a bottle & battery drive for the month of January 2017.  
 We are collecting used batteries  (car/truck/ag type, not single household cell batteries).   
  If you have bottles or batteries youõd like to donate,  
please call 403- 899- 1019 or email leader@cremona4hclub.com.   
Used battery collection will be until approx. April 30. 

A Huge Thank You from the  
Cremona Winterfest Committee 

 

 To Cremona 4-�+���I�R�U���U�X�Q�Q�L�Q�J���6�D�Q�W�D�¶�V�� 
Workshop, Santa for taking the time to visit 

�W�K�H���F�K�L�O�G�U�H�Q���D�W���6�D�Q�W�D�¶�V���:�R�U�N�V�K�R�S�����.�&���I�R�R�G�V���I�R�U��
contributing to the hot chocolate stands,  
Howard McLean for his fire pit, Alia 

McCracken & Tia Calvin for all their help in 
the Kids Zone, Jessica Hughes for kid zone 

prize donations, all of our vendors, and to the 
volunteers that worked so hard putting it all 

together. 
 

 

The waitlist has been started for  

December ���������¶s sale. If you wish to be added to 
our list please send an e-mail to 

 jthompson@cremona.ca include what you make to 

sell and your phone number. 

Please note that Winterfest is a Craft and  

Artisan sale, items must be homemade. 
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